
Tom Goetschius Associates 

3636 Molona Drive 
Orlando, Florida 32837 

 
 
August, 2009 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I write this recommendation in support of Mark Canfora. I recently worked with Mr. 
Canfora on a Real Estate project in Panama City, Florida. 
 
I found him to be knowledgeable in regard to Vacation or Second Home Real Estate and 
particularly astute in marketing. His expertise in marketing is not to diminish his acumen 
in sales. He is among some of the best salespeople with whom I have had the pleasure of 
working. 
 
He has good business sense and, most important of all, his integrity and character are of 
the highest level. 
 
I recommend him without hesitation for any position regarding leisure or investment Real 
Estate, and most probably in any venture for which he may be considered. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if I can be a source of further information. 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 

Tom Goetschius, RRP 
Pres./CEO 
Tom Goetschius Associates 
Fractional Ownership Consultants 
 


